



St Mary's C of E Primary School

Butterfly Class Weekly Newsletter Friday 16th September 2022

Dear Families,

It has been another busy week for Butterfly Class. They have been introduced to a new subject - Spanish. During their Spanish lesson they learnt how to say their name and learnt "emotion" words. They listened very carefully in both sessions - well done Butterflies.

We have also begun our daily Literacy sessions, by looking at the Allan Alhberg book, "Starting School". We used this book as a starting point to think about our experiences so far. The first few weeks in Reception are an opportunity for us to get to know the children's knowledge of letters, numbers, fine motor skills, language and many more things. We are really enjoying this and are so impressed with how well they are trying.

Reminders of the week:

- Please can you bring in a baby photo of your child for us to keep in school this term. We are hoping to create a display showing the children how much they have changed over time.
- We would like to give you all a list of the names of children in the class (first name only). If you do not

want your child's name on the list, please let us know by next Wednesday, as the list will go out that afternoon.

You should have all received "What a star"
certificates. When your child does something at
home that you are really proud of, please fill in a
certificate so that we can celebrate it at school.

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions or queries.

Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing the children next week!

Mrs Davies, Mrs Sage and Mrs King







